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	Upcoming Closures of Eastbound I-210 in Arcadia for Construction of Gold Line Foothill Extension Bridge

The Source is reporting closures on the eastbound I-210 associated with the Gold Line Foothill Extension Bridge construction. According to a press release by the Gold Line Foothill Extension Construction Authority, closures will take place between Baldwin and Santa Anita Avenues, primarily during February 2012. Work will begin on Thursday, February 9, 2012 when crews begin installing falsework beams spanning the length of the freeway. Full eastbound closures will take place from 12:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. on weekdays and some closures will take place during Saturday mornings. On nights of full closures, the eastbound on-ramps at Rosemead Boulevard, Michillinda Avenue and Baldwin Avenue will close at 9:00 p.m. and lane closures will begin at 10:00 p.m. All lanes will re-open at 6:00 a.m. the following day. For more information about the project, closures and detour map please click here. 
http://thesource.metro.net/2012/02/08/upcoming-closures-of-eastbound-210-in-arcadia-for-construction-of-gold-line-foothill-extension-bridge/?utm_source%3Drss%26utm_medium%3Drss%26utm_campaign%3Dupcoming-closures-of-eastbound-210-in-arcadia-for-construction-of-gold-line-foothill-extension-bridge
Planned Service Advisories for Downtown Los Angeles and West Hollywood 

Due to planned service advisories for the downtown Los Angeles and West Hollywood areas, please allow extra time for your commute. A special event in Downtown, Los Angeles, will affect Hill Street between 11th Street and Olympic Boulevard from 6:00 a.m., Wednesday, February 8, 2012 to 6:00 a.m., Thursday, February 9, 2012. A red carpet event in West Hollywood will affect westbound Hollywood Boulevard between Highland Avenue and Orange Drive from 12:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m., on Wednesday, February 8, 2012. Please click here to view a complete list of planned service advisories. 
http://www.metro.net/service/advisories/update/special/343/
http://www.metro.net/service/advisories/update/special/344/
http://www.metro.net/service/advisories/
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